From: John Peppers

To: Pemberton, Layne; Amanda Gallagher
Subject: 4/25/19 TSS permit exceedence
Date: Tuesday, May 07, 2019 10:36:28 AM

Layne, the south treatment plant (AR0033723) exceeded the permit limit of 45 mg/I
of TSS with a result of 48 mg/l on 4/25/19. This was a continuation of the previous
days exceedence (see my previous email from yesterday) due to a malfunctioning
polymer pump.

Thank you,

Yot M. Peppens

Thecatment Supenintendent
&L Donado Waten Utilities
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